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September 22, 2021 
 

Honorable Marina Dimitrijevic 

Alderwoman, 14th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   14TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #210881 

         REMOVE NO PARKING ANYTIME ON THE SOUTH SIDE OF 

         EAST OKLAHOMA AVENUE FROM THE EAST CURB LINE OF 

         SOUTH CHASE AVENUE TO A POINT 146 FEET EAST THEREOF 

         AT ANY TIME 

 
Dear Alderwoman Dimitrijevic: 

 

In conjunction with the installation of bike lanes introduced with the road diet project of East 

Oklahoma Avenue between South Chase Avenue and South Clement Avenue the above captioned 

parking restriction is no longer necessary to facilitate the movement of traffic on the roadway. We 

will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety and Health 

Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jerrel Kruschke, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

SCR:clm 

 

c:  Common Council 
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September 22, 2021 
 

Honorable Marina Dimitrijevic 

Alderwoman, 14th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   14TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #210881 

         INSTALL TWO-HOUR PARKING 8:00 AM TO 6:00PM EXCEPT 

         SUNDAY ON THE SOUTH SIDE OF EAST ARCHER AVENUE 

         FROM EAST WARD STREET TO A POINT 200 FEET WEST 

 
Dear Alderwoman Dimitrijevic: 

 

In compliance with your request on behalf of local residents on East Archer Avenue, legislation will 

be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety and Health Committee meeting to install the 

above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jerrel Kruschke, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

SCR:clm 

 

c:  Common Council 
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September 22, 2021 
 

Honorable Chantia Lewis 

Alderwoman, 9th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   9TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #210881 

         INSTALL NO PARKING ANYTIME ON THE WEST SIDE OF 

         NORTH SWAN ROAD; FROM A POINT 480 FEET NORTH OF 

         WEST BROWN DEER ROAD TO A POINT 115 FEET NORTH 

         THEREOF, AND FROM A POINT 200 FEET SOUTH OF 

         WEST ALLYN STREET TO A POINT 200 FEET SOUTH THEREOF 

         AND FROM A POINT 525 FEET SOUTH OF WEST ALLYN STREET 

         TO A POINT 200 FEET SOUTH THEREOF 

 
Dear Alderwoman Lewis: 

 

In compliance with your request on behalf of the management of the Woodlands Association on North 

Swan Road, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety and Health 

Committee meeting to install the above-captioned parking restrictions. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jerrel Kruschke, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

SCR:clm 

 

c:  Common Council 
  



 

 
 
 
 
 

 

  
 Department of Public Works 
 Infrastructure Services Division 

 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 
Commissioner of Public Works 
 

Jerrel Kruschke, P.E. 
City Engineer 
 

Timothy J. Thur, P.E. 
Infrastructure Administration Manager 

 

841 North Broadway, Room 701 ● Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202-3613 
Voice (414) 286-2400 ● Fax (414) 286-5994 ● TDD (414) 286-2025 ● www.city.milwaukee.gov/mpw 

 

September 22, 2021  

  

Honorable Marina Dimitrijevic  

Alderwoman, 14th Aldermanic District  

Room 205, City Hall  

  

SUBJECT: 14TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #210881  

          INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE WEST SIDE OF  

          SOUTH PINE AVENUE FROM EAST NORWICH STREET  

          TO A POINT 50 FEET SOUTH  

  

Dear Alderwoman Dimitrijevic:  

  

This is in response to your request on behalf of local residents to install the above-captioned 

parking restriction.  

  

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found east bound motorists on East 

Norwich Street have a difficult time seeing traffic traveling north bound on South Pine Avenue 

when vehicles park close to the corner. Therefore, in the interest of public safety, we recommend 

installing the above-captioned parking restriction to increase cross traffic visibility at the 

intersection.  

  

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that 

you may support it to final passage.  

  

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jerrel Kruschke, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

SCR:clm 

 

c:  Common Council 

 


